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Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Mitchell Energy_Corporation respectfully requests an extension be
granted for the completion dates of the Rosa Unit Nos. 82, 83, and 84
wells. These wells are required by your department to be completed or
abandoned by August 24, 1989.

We are aware that previous extensions have been granted for these wells,
but due to the continued depressed economic conditions of the oil and
gas industry, we respectfully request another extension. As stated

before in previous extension requests, log analysis shows a good
probability that commercial production can be achieved in each of the
subject wellbores. Since the continued search for a suitable gas market
for these wells has had little success and the fact that all wellbores
have been temporarily abandoned as per your requirements, we propose
that these wellbores be left in their current condition until such time

as a suitable economic market can be found for these wells. We also
propose that yearly updates on the status of these wells continue to be

filed with your office.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter please feel free to
contact me at (303) 292-4455,

Sincerely,

MITCHELL ENERGY CBRPORATION -
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District Engineer
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